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BUSY AND BLESSED

CORNERSTONE CREPES

A few months ago, Cornerstone Rescue Mission started a bicycle ministry as so many of our guests 
and people in town use or need a bicycle as their primary means of transportation.  With the help of 
Roberta, a community member who oversees the program, Cornerstone started Mike’s Bikes.  Mike is 
one of our guests and is our bicycle mechanic.  With the help of Pete, another guest, they take broken 
bicycles and literally rebuild them.  Guests and community members who are working or are looking 
for work can apply for a bicycle and we have been able to give out 60+ bicycles in the last few months.  
We have also given out several bikes to children all around town.  Mike and Pete have made great 
strides themselves.  They have a ministry and feel purposeful.  One of them has moved into his own 
apartment and the other will be moving out in the next few weeks.  If you have a bicycle or bicycle 
parts you would like to donate, please drop them off at 30 Main – it will be an answer to someone’s 
prayer!

It will be a busy summer for us as we continue our bike ministry, open up a prayer garden, sell desserts  
at Summer Nights and partner with Black Hills Community Bank for our annual Diaper Drive and 
with M.G. Oil Company for their Golf Tournament.    There is information about these events in the 
following pages and we would love to see you there!

Have a wonderful summer and please join us for our Community Block Party/Free BBQ Saturday, 
June 18th at noon at 30 Main Street! 

Lysa 

I’m excited to announce through September 1st you will have 
the opportunity to get one every week down at Summer 
Nights!  Cornerstone will be having a booth every 
Thursday night where our residents will be 
making and selling fresh crepes, and other baked 
desserts.  The residents will be earning a wage and 
gaining valuable job skills that will enhance their 
resumes.  The profit will be used towards further job 
training programs.   

Who can say no to a tasty dessert crepe – Not Me!

Everyone is excited for this project to start and we hope you will come to 
Summer Nights, enjoy a tasty treat, and support Cornerstone!



 M.G. OIL COMPANY
7TH ANNUAL

To Benefit The Cornerstone Rescue Mission
Customer & Vendor Appreciation day of golf, food, fun and prizes!

WHERE:  Red Rocks Golf Course, Rapid City SD

WHEN: Friday June 24, 2016 (11:00 AM Shot Gun Start)

SPONSOR FEE:  $150 per Person OR $600 per Group, 4 Person, 18-Hole Scramble
(Includes Golf, Cart and Range Balls).  Limited to first 144 players who respond.
BBQ following the tournament, ALL monies being donated to:
 The Corner Stone Rescue Mission

p   I have enclosed a per person or team entry fee of $ ____________________.

p   I am unable to participate in the tournament, but would like to support The Corner Stone 
 Mission.  I have enclosed a donation of $ ___________.

p   I am unable to participate in the tournament, but would like to sponsor a 
 hole prize valued at $100.00

Prize:   _________________________________________________________________

Company Name:   _________________________________________________________

Player’s Names:  __________________________  Handicap _______________________

Player’s Names:  __________________________  w/Handicap _____________________

Player’s Names:  __________________________  Handicap _______________________

Player’s Names:  __________________________  Handicap _______________________

Handicap _______________________________________________________________  

Team Contact Person:  _____________________________________________________

Phone #: _____________________ Email Address: ______________________________

“Homeless but not Hopeless” 
GOLF TOURNAMENTS

MAIL IN ENTRY FORM
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PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO CORNERSTONE RESCUE MISSION
(The enclosed envelope is for your convenience. We are serving more people every day. Your help is appreciated!)

MEN’S MISSION
30 Main St.
KITCHEN: 

Cereal, canned 
fruit, coffee, sugar, 
creamer, oatmeal, 
milk, eggs, meat, 
food of any kind

MISSION: 
Twin-sized blankets 
and fitted sheets, 

Toothbrushes/paste, 
deodorant, razors, 

travel-size shampoo, 
backpacks

VETERANS 
30 Main St.

Shaving cream & 
razors, shoes & boots, 

backpacks, 
underwear & 

T-shirts, coffee

WOMEN & 
CHILDREN’S HOME 

301 Fox Run Drive
Laundry & dishwasher 

soap pods
Laundry baskets

Dressers 
Bookshelves

Twin-size rubber-
backed mattress 
pads, Cleaning 

supplies
Coffee & creamer 

APARTMENTS
1220 East Blvd.

Dish soap
household cleaners
ADOPT A FAMILY: Gas 
cards, oil changes, 

laundry & dish 
soap, toilet paper, 
household things

DEAR ONES
CHILD CARE

2901 Wisconsin Avenue
Baby wipes & pull-ups

Food processor
Canned or fresh fruits 

& vegetables 
Infant swing 

Infant bouncer 
Hand or electric air 

pump
Small microwave

CORNERSTONE 
THRIFT STORE
401 – 11th Street

Beds, household 
furniture, household 

appliances, 
kitchen items, 
home décor 

Needs List

BIKERS GIVE BACK
Recently the roar of motorcycles was heard on Main Street as the Freedom Riders 
pulled up to deliver personal care items to the guests of Cornerstone.  The Freedom 
Riders are all members of Freedom Church which meets at 4813 Canyon Road.  
This generous group has a 
history of donating things 
to Cornerstone such as 
food items and Christmas 
gifts for the children at the 
Cornerstone Apartments.  
The Program Manager at 
the apartments, Maryann 
Leanna, and her husband, 
are also members of Freedom Church and ride with the Freedom Riders.  We 
want to thank this generous group of bikers for all they do for Cornerstone and we 
wish them safe travels this summer riding season!


